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PRESCRIBED BURN  

Second Valley Forest Reserve 

ForestrySA plans to conduct prescribed burn operations at Martins locality, Second Valley Forest 

Reserve today, Tuesday 16 April 2019, subject to suitable weather conditions. 

The burn will be undertaken with staff and appliances from ForestrySA and Department for 

Environment and Water. 

Operations will take place adjacent to Illawong Road, approximately 7km south-east of Yankalilla.  

Crews will patrol the area until it is safe to leave. 

Smoke may be visible in the Parawa area. 

For your own safety, please remain clear of the site during and after the burning operation. 

Prescribed burning reduces forest fuel loads, significantly reducing the intensity of a bushfire and 

risk of damage to homes, property and biodiversity. 

 All ForestrySA burns are carried out by experienced fire management staff in accordance with strict 

guidelines. 
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